
Document: Change in Notice of Public Hearing, Register Page Number: 27 IR 2300
Source: April 1, 2004,  Indiana Register, Volume 27, Number 7

Disclaimer: This document was created from the files used to produce the official CD-ROM Indiana Register.

TITLE 844 MEDICAL LICENSING BOARD OF
INDIANA

LSA Document #03-261

The Medical Licensing Board of Indiana gives notice that the date of the public hearing for LSA Document #03-261, printed at
27 IR 1635, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on April 22, 2004 at 9:45 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South, 402
West Washington Street, Conference Center Rooms 4 and 5, Indianapolis, Indiana the Medical Licensing Board of Indiana will
hold a public hearing on proposed amendments to incorporate by reference the April 2002 edition of Commission on Accreditation
in Physical Therapy Education, Accreditation Handbook, to revise the requirements for licensure by endorsement for physical
therapists and physical therapist�s assistants, to revise the requirements for licensure by examination for physical therapists and
physical therapist�s assistants, to revise the application requirements for licensure as a physical therapist and certification for
physical therapist�s assistants, to revise the requirements for a temporary permit, to establish requirements for the collection and
use of the Social Security number for applicants who apply for a license, certificate, or permit under IC 25-27-1, to change
registration to certificate, to modify the requirements for the reinstatement of a suspended license to practice as a physical therapist
and a certificate to act as a physical therapist�s assistant, and to revise the standards of professional conduct and competent
practice of physical therapy and practice as a physical therapist�s assistant. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana
Government Center-South, 402 West Washington Street, Room W066 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite
325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Lisa R. Hayes
Executive Director
Health Professions Bureau


